
ULS Office Locations - Which is
closest to you?

Due to the ongoing Covid-19 pandemic, only our Salt Lake City office is open to
the public, please to do not go to one of our other office locations unless you
have an appointment or have been directed to do so by a staff member.
Although our Salt Lake City office is open to the public, many of our staff
members continue to work remotely, because of this, they will not be able to
meet with you without an appointment.
Utah Legal Services is a Statewide program.  Your Legal Team MAY NOT be in
the office closest to you. Please verify where any appointments are located.
If you need to see if we can help you with your legal problem, please Apply
Online or call the appropriate number. DO NOT go into the office. They will just
put you on the phone.  
Mail: Sending us mail? All mail sent to any Utah Legal Services’ office is
forwarded to our Salt Lake City location. To ensure the quickest delivery of your
documents, please send mail directly to 960 S. Main Street, Salt Lake City, UT,
84101. 

If you Have an Appointment

​Salt Lake City 
Address:  960 S Main St, Salt Lake City, UT 84101-2923 (get Directions)
Phone:  (801) 328-8891

Provo
Address:  455 N University Ave, Ste. 100, Provo, UT 84601 (get Directions}
Phone:  (801) 374-6766

Ogden

https://ulsoi.legalserver.org/modules/matter/extern_intake.php?pid=4&h=638cee
https://ulsoi.legalserver.org/modules/matter/extern_intake.php?pid=4&h=638cee
https://www.google.com/maps/dir//960+S+Main+St,+Salt+Lake+City,+UT+84101/@40.7530222,-111.8973384,15.75z/data=!4m8!4m7!1m0!1m5!1m1!1s0x8752f53ca6b96a0f:0xaf4ec0e68fd80a89!2m2!1d-111.8916151!2d40.7482029?hl=en
https://goo.gl/maps/xoxBG5kjcnk


Address:  298 24th St, Ste. 110, Ogden, UT 84401 (get Directions)
Phone:  (801) 394-9431 

St. George
Address:  229 E. St George Blvd, Ste. 103, St George, UT 84770 (get
Directions)
Phone:  (435) 628-1604
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Our Partners

Utah Legal Services is a Legal Services Corporation (LSC) grantee. We are required
to notify donors that our funds may not be used in any manner inconsistent with the
Legal Services Corporation Act or Section 504 of Public Law 104-134.

  

https://goo.gl/maps/vEty1EpVMZ82
https://goo.gl/maps/qTNsFnzSNeB2
https://goo.gl/maps/qTNsFnzSNeB2

